
CaIvo, Manami LDB:EX 

From: 	 Scott, Karyn L CSCD:EX 
Sent: 	 Monday, February 20, 2017 8:51 AM 
To: 	 Lawson, R. Blain LDB:EX; Campbell, Tracy CSCD:EX 
Cc: 	 Turner, Caeli LDB:EX; Jang, Monica SBRT:EX 
Subject: 	 Re: BCGEU Notification 

Good morning: 

s 13 

Thank you for your patience. 

Karyn 

Sent from my iPhone 

On Feb 17, 2017, at 3:19 PM, Scott, Karyn L CSCD:EX <Karyn.Scott@gov.bc.ca> wrote: 

Hi Blain: 

As discussed, GCPE is targeting Monday to post the Information Bulletin. s.13 
s 13 

Thank you, 

Karyn 

Sent from my iPhone 

On Feb 17, 2017, at 12:55 PM, Lawson, R. Blain LDB:EX <Blainlawson@bcldb.com> wrote: 

We will inform them at the same time. 
R. Blain Lawson 
General Manager and Chief Executive Officer, 

BC Liquor Distribution Branch 
2625 Rupert Street, Vancouver BC V5M 315 
T: 604 252-3021 E: blain.lawson@bcldb.com   

The LDB is proud to contribute over $1 billion annually to the Province of British Columbia. Our 
contribution helps provide financial support for vital public services including health care and 
education. 

Disclaimer: The content of this e-mail is intended solely for the use of the individual or 
entity to whom it is addressed. If you have received this communication in error, be 
aware that forwarding it, copying it, or in any way disclosing its content to any other 
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person, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please 
notify the author immediately and delete the message including any attachments. 

From: Scott, Karyn L CSCD:EX 
Sent: Friday, February 17, 2017 12:54 PM 
To: Lawson, R. Blain LDB:EX 
Subject: BCGEU Notification 
Importance: High 
Hi Blain: 

s.13 

s.13 	 s.13 

I hank you, 
Karyn 
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